
Happy January! I hope everyone
had an amazing Christmas and

New Years! I will be hosting our
Division 8 Spring Rally on

February 27th at 2 o'clock. This
will be held at Boyd County High

in the Auditorium. We will be
electing a new Lieutenant

Governor, and someone will have
the chance to win Most

Outstanding Key Clubber! I hope
to see you there!
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Newsletters are are great way to update

everyone at school about the latest happenings.
In order for me to relay information with each
and every one of you, please send an email to

me with your new club officers and their email
addresses, as well as anyone wanting to help in

the distribution of this newsletter.  
If your school has been unable to hold elections
for your new club officers, they may be held via
zoom. If you have any questions, I will be here

to help! 

Club Contacts








Everyday is a new chance to change the world.







Once again, if you have any questions, please feel
free to contact me!


